
You're Invited to Our Audit Workshop! 

Dear Small Business Owner, 

We are excited to invite you to an upcoming workshop focused on empowering small business 

owners with essential auditing skills. 

Workshop Details: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

• Location: Community Center, 123 Business Rd., Your City 

This workshop will cover: 

• Understanding the Audit Process 

• Best Practices for Record Keeping 

• Tax Compliance and Regulations 

• Q&A with Professional Auditors 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure your spot. You can reply to this email or contact us at 

(555) 123-4567. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

The Workshop Organizing Team 


